
IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

 During the transition: 
No appointments or walk-in services will be available

Staff will be unavailable for in-person or phone support

Regular services will resume on Wednesday, August 28th

The Behavioral Health Department will
be closed from August 20–27, 2025 as

we move into our new building and
complete setup.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this transition
and look forward to welcoming you to our new space soon!

If you have an urgent need during this closure, please contact 988 for
Mental Health or SUD crisis. If you need immediate medical attention

please call 911. 

Behavioral Health Department- 360-709-1733


